
Communications from SPS  

MARs, MARs, MARs  

Southern Notes 

 

We are working hard to make sure your 
MARs are as accurate and clean as        
possible. If you would like to have an    
Account Manager visit you to review your 
MARs and take new resident or client       
photos, please give Terri a call                            
at 205-218-7279.    

We can schedule a time to meet with you 
to review your MARs and make notes of 
any items that need to be cleaned up, 
changed, discontinued, etc.   

At that time, we will be happy to make 
current photographs of your residents or 
clients for the MARs. We believe that our 

clean and concise MAR format and     
paper help us to stand out in the crowd 
and we want you receive your MARs 
each month knowing that they are         
accurate and as up-to-date as possible.   
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   Congratulations to the 

Award Winning team at 

Capstone Village for their 

wonderful ideas at the  

recent “IT WORKS FOR 

ME” Conference in      

Birmingham. 

 

 SPS will be exhibiting and 

attending the upcoming 

ALAA Fall Conference in 

Mobile, AL.                     

We look forward to seeing 

everyone there! 
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Soon you will begin seeing an improved system for relaying information to and from 
the Pharmacy.  We are implementing a system using large Yellow and Red            
Envelopes. They are designed to be easily recognized by needed personnel to      
receive and transfer correspondence.  
 
YELLOW Envelopes 
We will be sending any communications to you such as announcements to staff,  
newsletters, copies of electronic prescriptions, other orders, etc.  Yellow                
envelopes will be placed in your daily delivery tote as needed. 
 
RED Envelopes 
These will be utilized for sending               
Prescriptions or other needed information 
back to the Pharmacy.  We can send a          
supply of these for you to have on hand or 
you can make a request from your             
daily delivery driver as you have items to 
send to SPS. 

   

Please note that SPS 

will be Closed on   

Monday, September 

2nd in Celebration of 

Labor Day.  

  

 


